

July 25, 201

Dear Friends,

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all who are gathered for the Women's League for Conservative Judaism's Convention 2017.

Synagogues have long been a constant source of strength and comfort to the communities they serve within the Commonwealth of Virginia and around the world. For 100 years, the Women's League for Conservative Judaism has provided an avenue for furthering the bonds developed within synagogues by uniting women's groups across the Nation. I hope that this event will allow you to continue strengthening these connections while celebrating your shared commitment to faith, service, and leadership. I commend you for the work that you do in communities across the Commonwealth and the Nation.

On Saturday, October 21<sup>st</sup>, I will be hosting my eighth annual Virginia Women's Conference at the Virginia Beach Convention Center. This day-long event will provide advice from experts on health, careers, leadership, personal development, and business. It is free to attend, but registration will be required. To sign up for updates on the conference, please go to www.warner.senate.gov/womensconference. I hope you will be able to join us in October.

I wish you the very best for a fulfilling  $100^{\text{th}}$  anniversary celebration and an inspiring convention.

Sincerely,

MARK R. WARNER United States Senator

1 R Wines